
 

REMINDER! 
FIRST COAST SAILING ASSOCIATION ANNUAL 

MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 22, 2014 
RUDDER CLUB – SOCIAL STARTS AT 6:00 PM, MEETING @ 6:30 PM 
8533 MALAGA AVENUE 
JACKSONVILLE, FL 32244 

This is an important meeting this year because of several changes and updates to 
the PHRF Rules.  We will discuss recent changes including: 

• Addition of two new clubs to FCSA, including Daytona area racing 

• New 2014 Schedule, increasing the opportunities for offshore racing 

• Updates to the local PHRF Rules, particularly in the Cruiser Class – highlights 

of major revisions will be presented by new FCSA President, Tom Davis 

• Reorganization of Women’s Racing Series 

This will be a good time to meet your new FCSA Board and Chief Handicapper, 
learn more about local PHRF handicapping activities and socialize with your fellow 
racers.  If you have been racing regularly last year you will certainly want to see 
who won the Annual Series Trophies – maybe taking one home with your name 
on it.  Also, don’t forget to renew!  Save a stamp and bring it with you. 

Please note the date and time.  We’ll have cash bar & hors d’oeuvres. 

FIRST COAST SAILING ASSOCIATION 



January 7, 2014

Dear FCSA Member,

It is time to renew your PHRF Certificates and for the annual meeting
and awards presentation. Plan on attending the annual meeting this
year on Wednesday, January 22nd, at The Rudder Club of
Jacksonville. Come out and have a drink and hopefully pick up a
trophy or two.

Social 6:00 PM
General Meeting 6:30 PM
Hors d’oeuvres
Cash Bar

Please complete the Certificate Renewal Form. Check the data
closely on the form for accuracy, correct any errors, sign and send
along with your check to the office of Vicki Cross, or bring to the
annual meeting. Please contact your club handicapper if you have
any questions.

We look forward to seeing you at this year’s annual meeting.

Regards,

First Coast Sailing Organization


